
District Goal: All students will show continuous progress toward their personal learning goals, developed in collaboration with teachers and parents, and 
will be prepared for post-secondary education and career success. 
 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there 
will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

 
 

 
 

RECOGNITIONS OF STUDENTS, STAFF AND COMMUNITY 
 
 

POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION 
Tonight, the District recognizes the following individuals for their outstanding achievements and 
contributions to the Beaverton School District and the community.  
 
Recently, we held our 2nd annual WE Awards and Recognition Celebration with nearly 300 in attendance 
at Village Baptist Church.  It was a great event and we congratulate all the Pillar winners and Community 
Partners.  
 
Aloha High School Cheerleaders win National Championship 
 
The 65-member Aloha High School Cheer Team recently won 1st Place for Intermediate Large Varsity Show 
Cheer at the 2015 USA Spirit National Competition in Anaheim, CA.   
 
Congratulations, Aloha High School Cheerleaders! 
 
3rd Place winner in the Rose City Sing Off – Nothing But Treble, Westview High School 
 
The Westview High School a cappella choir, Nothing But Treble, won third place in the 2015 Rose City Sing 
Off.   
 
The Rose City Sing Off is a premier a cappella competition for high school-age singers in the Northwest.  The 
competition not only provides an exciting opportunity for youth to compete, but also a chance to perform for 
three professional judges.  Nine qualifying choirs are admitted, and all groups perform in a single round of 
competition.   
 
Nothing But Treble will be awarded $250 and have the opportunity to sing in the Grand Floral Parade next 
month.  Hanna Evans, of Nothing But Treble, won the Best Vocal Percussionist award.  
 
Congratulations, Nothing But Treble, and we look forward to seeing you in the parade!   
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the School Board recognize the Aloha High School Cheer Team and Westview High 
School’s Nothing But Treble for their contributions to student success. 
 

 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
May 18, 2015 


